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PG and Research Department of Zoology 

Hands-on Training on Sericulture 

‘A Hands-on training on Sericulture’ and Inaugural Function of the 

Mulberry Sericulture Unit was organized by the Marian Research Forum in 

collaboration with PG and Research Department of Zoology and Institution’s 

Innovation Council, St. Mary’s College (Autonomous), Thoothukudi on 

19.03.2021 in the Star Hall. Dr. Noble Morrison, Retired Scientist D, Research 

Extension Centre, Central Silk Board, Kolar, Karnataka was the chief guest for the 

inaugural function and the resource person for the training.  In this training session, 

the resource person highlighted the need for establishing sericulture units in India. 

He gave a clear idea about the types of silk worm and the techniques of rearing silk 

worm. The training was followed by planting of Mulberry saplings in the college 

ground. 110 undergraduate and postgraduate students from the Department of 

Zoology were benefitted through this training session.   

 

  



  

                                           

 


